
 

 

 

Kevane Grant Thornton welcomes three new and advisory partners 

San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Kevane Grant Thornton today announced a significant investment in its future. The firm welcomes three new partners, formerly 

from LLM&D PSC and LHD América LLC, to the firm. Roberto Luciano, Eduardo Herencia and Carlos Dolagaray, along with a 

group of 30 professionals, joined the business effective January 1, 2021.  

“The experience and technical capabilities that these new partners and professionals bring will strengthen our audit and advisory 

services, add new industry specializations and service lines, and enhance the existing suite of services offered by our firm.  

“This represents a significant step ahead in our strategic growth plans and reinforces our reputation as an experienced firm that 

continues to grow and develop thanks to the quality of our work, and the distinctive experience we provide our clients,” comments 

Luis Carlos Marcano, managing partner, Kevane Grant Thornton.  

The new team brings additional industry capabilities to the firm, including property, casualty and life insurance, healthcare, public 

sector and the financial services industries, specifically the banking sector. Additional services include financial consulting, SOX 

readiness assessment, outsourcing of the SOX function, SSAE No. 18 assurance services, industry specialized accounting and 

regulatory consulting, business acquisition consulting services, business process design and assessment. Together, these 

reinforce Kevane Grant Thornton’s ambition to be known as a ‘one stop firm’.  

Peter Bodin, CEO, Grant Thornton International Ltd says, “Kevane Grant Thornton is a great example of what Grant Thornton 

member firms are doing to help accelerate growth, innovate and evolve in order to meet changing market demand. They are a firm 

who demonstrate consistent quality and outstanding leadership across the Caribbean and Latin American region. I would like to 

congratulate the partners on this significant milestone and welcome the new team to our network. I would like to wish everyone all 

the best for what promises to be an exciting journey ahead.” 

The integration of the new team takes the firm’s total personnel to over 180 professionals including CPAs, lawyers and others 

certified as: fraud examiners, internal auditors, valuation analysts, hospitality account executives, accredited business valuations, 

insolvency and restructuring accountants, information systems auditors, anti-money laundering specialists and SOX certified 

professionals. 

Kevane Grant Thornton also provides services in the US Virgin Islands and has been an International Business Center of Grant 

Thornton International Ltd since 2008 and has been the Grant Thornton member firm in Puerto Rico since 1984. Together the 

global organization has over 58,000 people working from 700 offices in over 135 countries around the world.      
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